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The Entertainment Functions of Television 2014-03-18 first published in 1980 this
volume is an indirect product of the activities of the committee on television and
social behavior of the social science research council ssrc this is a collection of
essays looking at the entertainment function of television in the united states
Changing Sexualities and Parental Functions in the Twenty-First Century 2018-03-26
recent societal changes have challenged long established concepts in psychoanalysis
including the oedipus complex parental functions and male and female psychosexuality
postmodern families based on sexual and emotional exchanges independent of gender
now include homoerotic couples who adopt children or who create them through
assisted fertilisation as well as single parent families and blended families a
number of highly renowned latin american psychoanalysts have drawn attention to the
urgency of revising theoretical and clinical concepts in the light of these new
scenarios in this book they open up ideas which cover familiar territory of current
concerns in psychoanalytic work as well as other little explored areas with the
emphasis on evolving sexualities and new experiences of parenthood the first section
revisits psychoanalytic theories particularly parental functions in the area of
sexuality and gender the following section discusses new family configurations and
vicissitudes of the desire to have a child in men and women with the authors
presenting some psychic consequences for parents in therapy who have turned to
assisted fertilisation
The Functions of State Departments of Education 1950 this book aims to show how
programming will be changed by the concepts of parallel systems and how these
concepts relate to the ideas of functions and objects to demonstrate the kind of
programming that can be done on these systems the research language balinda k is
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used the book will also enhance the reader s grasp of the concepts of concurrency
and modular programming reviewing these from the perspectives of application
programming in a parallel language the book should interest graduate and senior
undergraduate students of computer science and computer engineering and it
professionals working in a multiprocesing or distributed computing environment
Functions, Objects and Parallelism 1999 diachronic linguistics has been experiencing
a strong revival during the last few decades since an increasing number of
researchers have assumed that evolutionary and historical factors must be considered
to properly understand how natural languages work this book offers new data and
insights on some of the research lines which are currently being developed within
the framework of diachronic language research the papers brought together in this
volume are characterized both by their originality and by their methodological
diversity the reader will thus find herein theoretical as well as empirical works
undertaken from various perspectives of analysis diachronic cognitive semantics
grammaticalization theory discursive traditions historical phraseology etc the final
outcome is an eclectic volume which offers valuable information for every reader
regardless of whether they are experienced linguists or junior researchers willing
to know the latest epistemological advances in this discipline
Changes in Meaning and Function 2020-04-15 the brain of each animal shows specific
traits that reflect its phylogenetic history and its particular lifestyle therefore
comparing brains is not just a mere intellectual exercise but it helps understanding
how the brain allows adaptive behavioural strategies to face an ever changing world
and how this complex organ has evolved during phylogeny giving rise to complex
mental processes in humans and other animals these questions attracted scientists
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since the times of santiago ramon y cajal one of the founders of comparative
neurobiology in the last decade this discipline has undergone a true revolution due
to the analysis of expression patterns of morphogenetic genes in embryos of
different animals the papers of this e book are good examples of modern comparative
neurobiology which mainly focuses on the following four grand questions a how are
different brains built during ontogeny b what is the anatomical organization of
mature brains and how can they be compared c how do brains work to accomplish their
function of ensuring survival and ultimately reproductive success d how have brains
evolved during phylogeny the title of this e book adaptive function and brain
evolution stresses the importance of comparative studies to understand brain
function and the reverse of considering brain function to properly understand brain
evolution these issues should be taken into account when using animals in the
research of mental function and dysfunction and are fundamental to understand the
origins of the human mind
Proceedings of the ... Convocation of University of the State of New York 1890 this
is a collection of classic research papers on the dempster shafer theory of belief
functions the book is the authoritative reference in the field of evidential
reasoning and an important archival reference in a wide range of areas including
uncertainty reasoning in artificial intelligence and decision making in economics
engineering and management the book includes a foreword reflecting the development
of the theory in the last forty years
Civil Functions 1953 why is sterling under pressure why was the devaluation in 1967
followed by stagnation of british economy what do the 1971 monetary reforms mean for
sterling in the 1970s first published in 1973 the functions of sterling discusses
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these vital questions and challenges the received wisdom of those who tells us it is
beneficial that our money should be worth less it also examines critically the
internal and external performance of sterling throughout the twentieth century the
book argues that the credit control policy offers a real possibility of improved
economic growth and encourage the revaluation of sterling to a large extent the book
is in line with sir ralph hawtrey s reasoning and also integrates monetary economics
with real problems of comparative costs innovations and growth this book is an
essential read for scholars of british economy public policy political economy and
economics in general
Adaptive Function and Brain Evolution 2014-10-27 this book discusses the evolution
of sleep and its possible function in the higher invertebrates and vertebrates
including humans it describes the current concept of sleep and its functions based
on research on the mammalian system to date electrophysiological recordings of the
brain waves muscle activity and eye movements are the only tools available for
characterizing the sleep architecture in the majority of animals in mammals and
birds only two distinct types of sleep are found non rapid eye movement nrem and
rapid eye movement rem sleep since the discovery of rem sleep studies have been
performed to understand the purpose of the two distinct sleep states in higher
vertebrates birds and mammals and how rem sleep was evolved the book summarizes the
role of both rem and nrem sleep in the proper functioning of the brain and body it
covers various aspects of the role of sleep in important physiological processes
including memory consolidation induction of synaptic plasticity energy restoration
enhancing immune response and maturation of neuronal circuitries during early life
lastly the book reviews the effects of chronic acute sleep deprivation on memory
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consolidation obesity and the immune system in animal models and humans
Classic Works of the Dempster-Shafer Theory of Belief Functions 2008-01-22
explaining and comparing the various standard types of generalised functions which
have been developed during the 20th century this text also contains accounts of
recent non standard theories of distributions ultradistributions and stato
hyperfunctions the book could readily be used as a main text on generalised
functions for mathematical undergraduates in final year analysis courses as it
presupposes little more than a general mathematical background it also makes a
valuable reference text for non specific applied mathematics students such as
physicists or electrical engineers needing to gain expertise in the application of
generalised functions to physical problems without any prior acquaintance of the
specialised subject matter an ideal companion book to delta functions also by
professor hoskins explains and compares the various standard types of generalised
functions that have been developed during the 20th century contains accounts of
recent non standard theories of distributions ultradistributions and stato
hyperfunctions
The Functions of Sterling 2021-10-29 this book contains refereed papers presented at
a remarkable interdisciplinary scientific meeting attended by a mix of leading
biochemists and computer scientists held at dimacs in march 1995 it describes the
development of a variety og new methods which are being developed for attacking the
important problem of molecular structure
Sleep: Evolution and Functions 2020-10-31 this comprehensive study formulates an
original theory that dramatic song must be perceived as a separate genre situated
between poetry music and theater it focuses on john arden margaretta d arcy edward
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bond peter barnes john osborne peter nichols harold pinter tom stoppard peter
shaffer and john mcgrath
Theories of Generalised Functions 2005-01-01 this book includes review articles in
the field of elliptic integrals elliptic functions and modular forms intending to
foster the discussion between theoretical physicists working on higher loop
calculations and mathematicians working in the field of modular forms and functions
and analytic solutions of higher order differential and difference equations
Global Minimization of Nonconvex Energy Functions 1990 management its principles and
functions are designed to provide a contemporary and comprehensive study of
management it covers a wide range of relevant topics on how management works in an
organization or business it also includes sub topics that justify the topics it is
an impromptu student oriented book for those who are pursuing courses in commerce
management and allied disciplines it covers syllabi from cbse commerce to post
graduate in commerce or post graduate in management or allied discipline there are
lots of day to day examples that justify different topics the language used is easy
to understand
The Function of Song in Contemporary British Drama 2019-01-30 considers
reorganization plans to reorganize sec and fcc
Elliptic Integrals, Elliptic Functions and Modular Forms in Quantum Field Theory
1953 the functions of sleep is the result of a symposium held in new mexico in 1977
the objective of the said symposium is to clarify and ultimately answer questions
regarding the functions of sleep many perspectives are presented in the attempt to
answer the main question of the function of sleep including the examination of the
developmental neurophysiological metabolic behavioral and clinical correlates of
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normal and disturbed sleep the first two chapters focus on the previous studies done
regarding the functions of sleep specifically the methodological issues and clinical
implications of the theories this book also emphasizes the study of rapid eye
movement rem sleep and its different aspects such as reticular formation activity
motivational function regulation and growth hormone secretion other topics covered
in this book include the interrelations of human sleep in terms of neuroendocrine
and neuropharmacologic ontogenetic and clinical studies sleep pathologies and brain
state and memory sleep can be studied in a wide range of scientific fields students
and researchers in the fields of biology psychology neurology psychobiology and
medicine will find this book very useful
Civil Functions, Department of the Army Appropriations, 1954. Hearings Before the
Subcommittee of the Committee on Appropriations, United States Senate, Eighty-third
Congress, First Session, on H.R. 5376, Making Appropriations for Civil Functions
Administered by the Department of the Army for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 1954
2024-01-18 this book offers a comprehensive selection of essays by leading experts
which covers all aspects of modern imaging from its application and up scaling to
its development the chapter content ranges from the basics to the most complex
overview of method and protocols there is ample practical and detailed how to
content on important but rarely addressed topics this first edition features all
colour plate chapters licensed software and a unique continuously updated website
forum
MANAGEMENT IT’S PRINCIPLES & FUNCTIONS 1961 the series is devoted to the publication
of high level monographs and surveys which cover the whole spectrum of probability
and statistics the books of the series are addressed to both experts and advanced
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students
Reorganization Plans 1 and 2 of 1961 2012-12-02 the smarandache function say s is a
numerical function defined such that for every positive integer n its image s n is
the smallest positive integer whole factorial is divisible by n
The Functions of Sleep 2007-09-12 1 management meaning definition characteristics
and fayol s principles 2 scientific management meaning objectives relevance and
criticism 3 planning meaning characteristics types advantages and disadvantages 4
management by objectives m b o 5 organisation meaning definition process principles
and formal informal organisation 6 types or forms of organisation 7 span of
management 8 authority and delegation of authority 9 co ordination 10 control 11
communication 12 motivation meaning importance major theories extrinsic and
intrinsic motivation 13 leadership
Imaging Cellular and Molecular Biological Functions 1890 this monograph presents
necessary and sufficient conditions for completeness of the linear span of
eigenvectors and generalized eigenvectors of operators that admit a characteristic
matrix function in a banach space setting classical conditions for completeness
based on the theory of entire functions are further developed for this specific
class of operators the classes of bounded operators that are investigated include
trace class and hilbert schmidt operators finite rank perturbations of volterra
operators infinite leslie operators discrete semi separable operators integral
operators with semi separable kernels and period maps corresponding to delay
differential equations the classes of unbounded operators that are investigated
appear in a natural way in the study of infinite dimensional dynamical systems such
as mixed type functional differential equations age dependent population dynamics
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and in the analysis of the markov semigroup connected to the recently introduced zig
zag process
Parliamentary Debates (Hansard) 2011-11-02 homeostatic control of brain function
offers a broad view of brain health and diverse perspectives for potential
treatments targeting key areas such as mitochondria the immune system epigenetic
changes and regulatory molecules such as ions neuropeptides and neuromodulators loss
of homeostasis becomes expressed as a diverse array of neurological disorders each
disorder has multiple comorbidities with some crossing over several conditions and
often disease specific treatments remain elusive when current pharmacological
therapies result in ineffective and inadequate outcomes therapies to restore and
maintain homeostatic functions can help improve brain health no matter the diagnosis
employing homeostatic therapies may lead to future cures or treatments that address
multiple comorbidities in an age where brain diseases such as alzheimer s or
parkinson s are ever present the incorporation of homeostatic techniques could
successfully promote better overall brain health key features include a focus on the
homeostatic controls that significantly depend on the way one lives eats and drinks
highlights from emerging research in non pharmaceutical therapies including
botanical medications meditation diet and exercise incorporation of homeostatic
therapies into existing basic and clinical research paradigms extensive scientific
basic and clinical research ranging from molecules to disorders emerging practical
information for improving homeostasis examples of homeostatic therapies in
preventing and delaying dysfunction both editors detlev boison and susan masino
bring their unique expertise in homeostatic research to the overall scope of this
work this book is accessible to all with an interest in brain health scientist
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clinician student and lay reader alike
Selected Topics in Characteristic Functions 2000-08-01 this book written by a highly
distinguished author provides the required mathematical tools for researchers active
in the physical sciences the book presents a full suit of elementary functions for
scholars at phd level the opening chapter introduces elementary classical special
functions the final chapter is devoted to the discussion of functions of matrix
argument in the real case the text and exercises have been class tested over five
different years
Smarandache Function, Vol. 1 2022-02-02 the leading textbook on the subject a
completely rewritten and up to date fifth edition based upon the highly respected
fourth edition edited by c jacobs c m kjellstrand k m koch and j f winchester this
new edition is truly global in scope and features the contributions of the top
experts from around the world
Evolution, Emerging Functions and Structure of Actin-Binding Proteins 2023-10-29
long out of print volume by a prominent soviet mathematician presents a thorough
examination of the theory of functions of a real variable intended for advanced
undergraduates and graduate students of mathematics 1955 and 1960 editions
NEP Principles and Functions of Management [B. Com. Ist Sem] 2022-06-13 this volume
collects the extended abstracts of 45 contributions of participants to the seventh
international summer school on aggregation operators agop 2013 held at pamplona in
july 16 20 2013 these contributions cover a very broad range from the purely
theoretical ones to those with a more applied focus moreover the summaries of the
plenary talks and tutorials given at the same workshop are included together they
provide a good overview of recent trends in research in aggregation functions which
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can be of interest to both researchers in physics or mathematics working on the
theoretical basis of aggregation functions and to engineers who require them for
applications
Completeness Theorems and Characteristic Matrix Functions 2016 teach some of the
most important skills your students will ever need executive function skills
including self regulation focus planning and time management are essential to
student success but they must be taught and practiced this unique guidebook provides
a flexible seven step model incorporating udl principles and the use of
metacognition for making executive function training part of your classroom routine
at any grade level features include descriptions of each skill and its impact on
learning examples of instructional steps to assist students as they set goals and
work to achieve success strategies coded by competency and age grade level authentic
snapshots and think about sections templates for personalized goal setting data
collection and success plans accompanying strategy cards
Homeostatic Control of Brain Function 1865 this one semester text is designed for an
upper level majors course vertebrates features a unique emphasis on function and
evolution of vertebrates complete anatomical detail and excellent pedagogy
vertebrate groups are organized phylogenetically and their systems discussed within
such a context morphology is foremost but the author has developed and integrated an
understanding of function and evolution into the discussion of anatomy of the
various systems
Observations on the Functions of the Liver, More Especially with Reference to the
Formation of the Material Known as Amyloid Substance, Or Animal Dextrine, and the
Ultimate Destination of this Substance in the Animal Economy 2008-02-13 general
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background complex numbers linear functions sets and sequences conformal mapping
detailed proofs
Special Functions for Applied Scientists 1897 contains graduate level introductions
by international experts to five areas of research in orthogonal polynomials and
special functions
Weekly Law Bulletin and Ohio Law Journal 1990
Discretionary Function Exemption of the Federal Tort Claims Act and the Radiation
Exposure Compensation Act 2013-06-05
Replacement of Renal Function by Dialysis 1954
Civil Functions, Department of the Army Appropriations for 1955 2016-08-17
Theory of Functions of a Real Variable 2013-06-20
Aggregation Functions in Theory and in Practise 2019-03-22
The Executive Function Guidebook 2014-10-16
Ebook: Vertebrates: Comparative Anatomy, Function, Evolution 1979
The Function of Dynamic Shear Modulus and Damping Behaviour of Selected Material
1952-01-01
Elements of the Theory of Functions 2020-10-15
Lectures on Orthogonal Polynomials and Special Functions
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